
April 1, 2024 

 

 

 

Geneva Community School District #304 

Attn: Dr. Andrew Barrett 

227 North Fourth Street 

Geneva, Illinois 60134 

 

RE: Geneva High School Horticulture Classes 

 

Dear Dr. Barrett, 

 

This letter is a written notice to both the school district and school board members for the following 

donations to Geneva High School’s Horticulture Classes and Western Avenue Elementary School 

Gardens. 

 

Midwest Trading Horticultural Supplies, Inc  

Donation #1 Total: $587.90 Garden Soil for GHS Flower Sale  

Donation #2 Total: $323.10 Composted Mulch for Western Ave Elementary Gardens 

Total Donation: $911.00 

 

Should you have any questions, please contact either Tom Anderson or Jason Lesatz. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jason Lesatz and Tom Anderson 

GHS Horticulture Teachers 

 

cc:  Todd Latham 

 Tom Rogers 

 Casey O’Connell 

 

    

         

  


